
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

                                                                                                                    
 
 
March 8, 2018 

 
TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair  
 UCR Academic Senate 
 

FROM:  Jan Blacher, Chair   
 GSOE Executive Committee 
 
SUBJ: GSOE Executive Committee response to General Campus Negotiated 

Salary Trail Program 
 
 
The Executive Committee members of the GSOE were pleased to see that there will 
be a phase two of the Negotiated Salary Trial Program (NSTP), beginning July 1, 
2018. We concur with the data collection, reporting and implementation procedures 
described in the basic program document, and look forward to UCR taking part. 

 


